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Friday 17th May 2024 

  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pizza 

Beef 

Enchiladas 

with Rice 

Roast Chicken 

& Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Veggie Bites & 

Pasta 

Battered Fish & 

Chips 

Greek Style 

Pitta Bread 

Summer 

Vegetable 

Spaghetti 

Country Bake 
Vegetable 

Risotto 

Loaded Potato 

Skins 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

1RW Andreea 

1CM Omer 

2AM Aliy 

2CW Olivia 

3JM Aamer 

3PM Riyan 

4KH Olivia 

4RH Gabby 

5CS Ayan 

5JG Olivia 

6CT 
All the 

children 

6SF 
All the 

children 

 

 

Superstars 

of the 

week 

 

Dinner Menu 

REG 
& 

6CT 

Weekly Attendance 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RLB 93.6% REG 98.8% 

1RW 95% 1CM 87.5% 

2CW 89.2% 2AM 93.21% 

3JM 97.6% 3PM 94.8% 

4KH 93.71% 4RH 97.31% 

5JG 92.69% 5CS 94.8% 

6SF 95.26% 6CT 98.33% 

 

. 

We have plenty of spaces available for children who will have 

turned 3 before the 31st August this year. If you have any 

questions, please speak to Mrs Simmons or a member of the 

school office.  

 

 

 

On Tuesday 21st May, the 
children in Year 3 will be 

performing for their parents 
in their class assembly.  

Miss Mumby’s class will 
start at 9.15am and Miss 
Middleton’s at 10am. The 

children are looking 
forward to seeing you 

there! 

Key Diary Dates 

24/05/24 –School closes 

03/06/24 - School reopens 

05/06 & 06/06/24 - Y6 Residential Visit to Raywell 

06/06/24 – Lion Leaners in Foundation Stage 

18/06/24 -Y1 Visit to Bridlington 

02/07/24- Y4 Visit to Bridlington Animal Park 

10/07/24- Hull Music Festival for Y4 

19/07/24 – School closes for the Summer 

 

Attendance Prize 

We have a £35 voucher for 
Gravity trampoline park, in St 
Stephens, to give away next 
week! To have the chance to 

win the voucher all you have to 
do is attend school every day 
next week. All children that do 

so will have their names 
entered into the draw. We will 

announce the winner next 
Friday.  

 

Summer Fayre 

The annual Clifton Summer Fayre is back! It will 

be on Wednesday 10th July at 3.30pm, so save 

the date! 

You can expect- 

a bouncy castle, face painting, food stalls, hook 

a duck, the bottle stall and many more! 

 

 
Well done to our wonderful Year 6 pupils who have 

completed their SATS this week. We are so proud of 

each and every one of them! 

The annual Clifton Summer Fayre is back! It will 

be on Wednesday 10th July at 3.30pm, 

 so save the date! 

You can expect- 

a bouncy castle, face painting, food stalls, 

hook a duck, the bottle stall and many more! 

 

New Nursery Starters 

If you have completed an application form for 

your child to start nursery in September, you will 

be contacted after the May half term holiday.  

We have plenty of spaces available for children 

who will have turned 3 before the 31st August this 

year. If you                       have any questions, 

please speak to Mrs                             Simmons or 

a member of the school office.  

Good luck! 

 

Year 3 Class 

Assemblies 
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